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Puxico Police and Fire Departments Collecting Shoes
APRIL 01ST 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

Puxico, Missouri - The Puxico Police Department and Fire
Department are collecting gently worn, used  and new shoes. 

Beginning April 1, 2019 - July 11, 2019 you can donate shoes at the police department or
at Bill's Market.

There will be one pick-up date on April 13, 2019 from door to door.  All you have to do is
collect shoes together and place them in a bag or box and place on the door step and they
will be picked up that day.

The group they are using for the shoe drive will give .40 cents per pound of shoes at the
end of the year to help children at Christmas.

If you have any questions contact Chief Rick Sheren or Cpl. Brandon Throop at (573)
222-3565.

Collected shoes are used to support micro-enterprise vendors.  These are small businesses
in developing nations and are typically operated by one person or a small family.
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